
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

06 April 2011 
 

Re: Working Draught Horse Expo 11th – 12th June, 2011 
 

Hello, 
 
On behalf of the Working Draught Horse Expo , I ‘d like to formally invite you to participate in this the 18

th
 

Working Draught Horse Expo, which will be held at the Jondaryan Woolshed on Saturday 11
th

 and Sunday 12
th

 
June, 2011.  
 
The Committee has been working at developing a varied program that will provide those interested in both 
heavy and light harness horses, the opportunity to learn more by networking with others, to compete and show, 
in a truly historic setting. 
 
You’ll see I’ve enclosed your competitor’s pack which includes: the Rule Book; Entry Forms; Disclaimer Form as 
well as an Order Form.  
 
Your attention is drawn to Friday, 13

th
 May 2011, which is the closing date for all entries. 

 
Please read the Rule Book and Time Table carefully 

so that you become familiar with the various changes. 
 

The Woolshed now has a qualified chef on staff who will be providing our meals. 
 
 The Jondaryan Breakfast will cost $12.50 per adult and $8.00 per child. 
 
Friday night dinner is camp-oven stew with Damper and dessert. This will cost $18.50 for adult $14.50 for child. 
  
Saturday night is a BBQ at the servery for $7.50 per person. Entertainment will be supplied in the 152 year old 
Jondaryan Woolshed. The Habels, a family of Singers and Musicians who showcase music variations from the Bee 
Gees to Robbie Williams and the sounds of Snow Patrol and Ronan Keating; with a basis in German Traditional 
music and the classics of Rogers and Hammerstein. 
  
The Woolshed staff and volunteers will operate a Barbeque and Bar during the evening, with other refreshments 
available. 
 
Sunday night dinner is Roast Beef with Vegetables and dessert. This will cost $18.50 for adult $14.50 for child. 
 
Details of the camping facilities are listed in the Rule Book. However, because of limited sites, it is important 
that you make your booking, if you wish to reserve a powered site, please contact me as soon as possible. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the Expo. If you require additional information, please call me directly on  
07 4691 5262. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Carolyn Kohler, 
Secretary for the 
WDHE Committee 

 


